
 

                                                              

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe 

Dover, Kent, CT15 6SS 

Telephone: (01304) 852639 

Fax:            (01304) 853671 
e-mail:secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk 

www.stmargaretsprimary.co.uk 

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe Primary School on Facebook 

@stmargaretscp on Twitter 

  
 

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER: 

Ms Helen Comfort 

(B.A.Ed.Hons, NPQH)   

 

HEAD OF SCHOOL: 

Mrs Rachel Hindle 

(B.A.Hons, PGCE, M.A.Ed) 

 

 

26th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of the children's English in the first week back after the Easter holiday, we will be 
reading, writing and following instructions to make jam sandwiches.  We would like the 
children to be able to eat the sandwich they have made for themselves after following the 
instructions. We plan to carry out this activity on Tuesday 16th April. 
    
If you have any questions/queries or do not wish your child to take part in this activity, 
please contact the school office by Monday, 15th April.  We will plan this activity with regard 
to all children with a food intolerance or allergy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

C.S. Hoile         H. Moloney 

  
Mrs C S Hoile and Miss H Moloney 
Class 1 Teachers  

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


